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Judge Rules National Health Care 
Law Unconstitutional 

 
Columbia – Statement by South Carolina Attorney General Alan Wilson: 
 
“Judge Vinson’s ruling is a tremendous victory for taxpayers and the Constitution. If the 
National Health Care law’s unconstitutional mandate was allowed to stand, individual 
rights would be trampled, small business would be crippled, and our state would be pushed 
ever closer toward fiscal ruin.” 
 
“Today’s ruling is a significant step forward in protecting our sovereignty and state 
economy.” 
 
Read the ruling:  
http://www.scag.gov/newsroom/pdf/2011/healthcaresummaryjudgement.pdf 
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